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Hawthorns Area Public Access Working Group 
PAWG Final Voting Results  

Hawthorns Area Plan 

At PAWG Meeting #7 on June 13, 2024, Public Access Working Group (PAWG) members deliberated, modified, and voted on the final 

recommendations on the public access components to be forwarded to the PNR Committee for consideration. The final recommendations from 

the PAWG include two staging area options, an internal loop system, trail connections to the Town’s trails and pathways, and trail uses. 

The tables on the following pages compile the voting results for individual items during the voting process. Voting was guided using the 
Gradients of Agreement. This approach gauges the level of consensus on a proposal beyond the traditional “yes” or “no” voting. 

Gradients of Agreement for Official Voting: 

PAWG Meeting 7 Summary Attachment 1: PAWG Meeting #7 Voting Results
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